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November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
COVID CASES IN SCHOOL 
 
The cases of Covid in school now seem to have plateaued/stabilised.  We will 
continually reassess risks and adopt commensurate Covid 19 secure measures in 
consultation with Public Health.  This includes good ventilation in the classrooms.  The 
improve ventilation we have  windows open (heating is on).  Please could you make 
sure your children have extra layers of clothing to help them to keep warm 
(vests/school cardigans/school sweatshirts/coats etc.). 
 
CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS IN SCHOOL 
 
We will be enjoying special activities for Christmas in school as usual - we have planned 
a full calendar of Christmas events.  However, the way these are run will be continually 
reviewed and risk assessed in the light of the covid outbreak in school.   
 
Following are our provisional date for various Christmas events to pencil into your 
diaries.  These may need to take place in modified/different ways dependent on how the 
situation in school, locally and nationally develops.  We will keep you informed as and 
when we are in a position to make decisions on the details. 
 
We appreciate your patience to understanding. 
 
 
Wednesday 1st December     Deadline for Mr Conidis Christmas Card Challenge 
 
Friday 10th December            Christmas Jumper Day 
                                               Christmas Raffle 
 
Tuesday 14th December        KS1 Nativity Service 2.45 TO 3.20PM 
  
Wednesday 15th December   KS1 Nativity Service 6.00 to 6.40  
 
Thursday 16th December       Christmas Carol Service 9.00 to 10.00am 
                                               Christmas Lunch 
 
Friday 17th December            Party Day 
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